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December 2017, already.  Winter is here and old man winter promises to be a cold, snowy one.  I’d 

like to wish each and every one of you and your families a very  Merry Christmas, and a great 2018 

New Year.   

With the new year approaching, I would like to invite all of you to the Wyoming State Muzzle 

Loaders  Rendezvous and Trader’s Fair.  This year the date is a little bit earlier, so be aware  of the 

date :  It will be held January 5, 6, and 7th, 2018, at the Ramkota Hotel in Casper.  There will be 

entertainment, seminars, photo contests, trading, dinner, dancing, comedy, and you can even swap 

tall tales, and catch up with old friends.  If you have any questions, feel free to give Trish Miller a 

call, at (307) 234-6591.  The Rendezvous is free and open to the public.  Hope to see you there.   

If you have news to share, please contact me at WsmlaNews@gmail.com, so I can put it in the up-

coming newsletters.  So until the spring newsletter, Happy Shooting and stay warm.    -Sandy- 
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Hi Wyoming Muzzleloaders: 

  

I hope everyone was successful on your fall hunts and have some great memories.  
We had our daughter, son in-law and the 2 grand girls at our house for Thanksgiv-
ing. We plan on going down to Cheyenne for Christmas so grandma can spoil the 
girls before they head to Alaska in February.  Our son in law is in the Army and he is 
going to be stationed at Wainwright Army Base.  

 

The annual WSMLA State Rendezvous and Trader’s Convention is coming up next 
early next month January 5-7, 2017, at the Ramkota hotel in Casper, WY.  It is a 
couple of weeks early due to the hotel forgetting we booked another week end.  
Due to their mistake they have lowered the room rates to $65.00 per night.   

 

The Annual Convention promises to be as fun and entertaining as always.  We will 
have a picture contest so please bring any pictures you have, rules should be found 
in this newsletter.  Magic Johnson is in charge of the picture contest. Plan to attend 
the seminars.  If you have something you want to present at a seminar please call 
Trish and she will get you on the agenda.  Take time to visit the trader’s floor for 
some unique items.  Friday evening is the annual potluck starting at 5:00 pm. Then 
on Saturday after spending the day on the traders floor, seminars and our annual 
Association meeting, you can kick up your heals with Swing Sounds after the din-
ner.  The annual auction is also scheduled so bring in those wonderful items to sup-
port the WSMLA association.  Be sure to save a little of your Christmas money for 
the auction.   

 

All members should plan on attending the annual meeting; this is where the busi-
ness of WSMLA is done.  Your attendance is needed to conduct this business.  We 
will have a couple of drawings for those in attendance.  We have 4 board members 
that have terms expiring they are Katelyn Vaporis, Ed Kern, Bruce Schwint and 
Melissa Connely. If you want to see this organization continue please consider be-
coming involved on the WSMLA board.  

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the annual WSMLA convention.  Wishing 
everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year; along with safe travels.  

 

Bill Morrison 





Wyoming State Muzzle Loaders Rendezvous and Traders Fair Photo 
Contest: 

 
 

  2018 WSMLA Photo Contest 
 

 
The Wyoming State Muzzle Loading Association will feature a photo contest at State 
Convention in Casper on Saturday January 6th, 208. This event is open to all mem-

bers and your participation is encouraged.  
 
Categories:  
A. Humorous - Relating to our sport  

B. Shooting/Hunting - black powder target shooting or hunting  
C. Camp Life/Portraiture - rendezvous, primitive camps, people  

D. Scenery/Nature - a picturesque view or landscape/wildlife  
E. Captioned Photos - photos submitted with a phrase or saying attached to them  

**If your photo does not quite fit one of the above categories, we will, with your help 

place it into one anyway.  
 
Who may enter: Any paid up member and their immediate family  
 
Rules:  

*Photos must be enlarged to 8 X 10 and matted. Digital photos are acceptable but 
Xerox copies and pictures that are framed will not be allowed. This is to make it fair 
to all participants. Please try to have your photos turned in at the photo contest ta-

ble by 10:30 A.M. on Saturday January 6th. Remember, the earlier you have it on 
display, the more time people will have for voting on your entry. Limit of three pho-
tos per category per person.  
 
Awards:  

* 1st, 2nd and 3rd place prizes will be awarded in each category.  
* 1st prize in each division will be $ 15.00 in Trader Bucks  

* 2nd prize in each division will be $10.00 in Trader Bucks  
* 3rd prize in each division will be $5.00 in Trader Bucks  

* A grand prize for best photo overall will be awarded $25.00 in Trader Bucks  
 
**These Trader bucks will only be valid for this year’s convention  
Judges:  
 
All members (including family) will be allowed to vote during the viewing period on 
Saturday. You will vote for one photo per category plus the best of show. Judging 

will be closed at 3:00 p.m. to allow for a count of the ballots. Prizes will be awarded 
during the auction. Photos may be auctioned off at the owner’s discretion. If you 
have any questions about the photo contest, please feel free to contact Mike John-

son, at (307) 265-3256. 

   



Upcoming Events from around the State. 

 

The George Walker Winter Challenge Shoot 

 

Plan on attending the George Walker Winter Challenge Shoot. 

 

When:  Date to be announced at the general meeting at convention. 

 

Where:  At the Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders Range near Glenrock. 

 

Rules:  Set up a team of five men or three women.  Women can be on 

a man’s team, but men cannot be on a woman’s team.  Come out and 

shoot all weekend.  The top three men’s and women’s teams will place 

and be awarded medallions.  Junior’s are also encouraged to partici-

pate. 

 

So come join in all the fun, come out enjoy the people, enjoy the com-

petition, eat some great food, shoot some powder,  get dirty, and have 

a great time.   

 

Camping is available for the weekend on the range.  

 

For complete rules, and for more information, call Trish Miller at (307) 

234-6591, or Shawn Rothmeyer, at (307) 267-4879. 

Flyer to follow. 





Clubs at the local level:   
What is your club doing?  Send me pictures, stories, and  articles on what your local 

club is doing and I will publish it in the newsletter.   

On October 25, 2017, Jim and Trish Miller, Shawn Rothmeyer, and Sandy Ladwig , with 

Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders  went to the Historic Trails Center in Casper, to teach fourth 

graders about the history of  the black powder gun.  The children absolutely loved the 

hands on experience, and the parents of the children even were more interested than 

the fourth graders.   

 

The  fourth graders were taught the parts of a black powder gun, and why it is 

called a muzzle loader.  They were taught  how the muzzle loader can either be a  

flint lock or a percussion, and  what the difference is between a pistol and  a revolv-

er.  But most of all they  were taught gun safety, and to not touch an unattended 

gun.  What fun they had.   



The Historic  Trails Center 



Wyoming Clubs at the Local Level 

 

Big Horn Basin Muzzle Loaders    Crow Creek Muzzle Loaders 

Tom Brewster (307) 366-2391    Mike Penz (307) 635-0791 

        Chris Allen (307) 635-8425 

    

 

Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders    Platte Valley Muzzle Loaders 

Shawn Rothmeyer (307) 267-4879   Jeff Williamson (307) 235-5220 

Trish Miller (307) 234-6591    Dennis Obert (307) 237-5705 

 

Rocky Mountain Free Trappers    Rusty Buffalo Muzzle Loaders 

Mike Corrigan (307) 237-5136    Karl Milner (307) 299-2074 

Allen Hebert (307) 778-7106 

 

Sheridan BullShooters     Sierra Madre Muzzle Loaders 

Albert Pierce (307) 672-6523    Josh Saier (307) 326-5503 

Roger Roebling (307) 655-2583    Joe Morrison (307) 326-8944 

 

Smoking Waters Mountain Men   Wind River Muzzle Loaders 

Ray Ferree (307) 864-2649    Terry Hubenka (307) 332-9269 

Charlie Stickney (307) 864-4126   Angie Fredrick (307) 857-4221 

 

1838 Rendevous 

Dave Lehto (307) 856-4457 



President:    Director/Convention Chair  Secretary  

Bill Morrison (2019)   Trish Miller (2020)   Katelyn Vaporis(2018) 

612 Grace Ave    5531 S. Elm    P.O. Box 90 

Worland, WY  82401   Casper, WY  82601   Kaycee, WY 82639 

307-347-4002    307-234-6591    307-738-2205, 460-1267 

billm@bearlodgeangler.com       kjvaporis@gmail.com 

 

Vice President/Past President/  Director/Auction Chair   Director/Entertainment 

Gary Millhouse (2019)   Ed Kern (2018)    Paula Sorter (2019) 

P.O. Box 1044    316 S. Thurmond St.   1448 W. 29th Street 

Saratoga, WY 82331   Sheridan, WY 82801   Casper, WY 82604 

307-326-5503    307-673-1376    307-259-1342 

bkml00@hotmail.com   stagecoach@hotmail.com  paulasorter@yahoo.com 

 

Treasurer    Director    Director/Photo Contest  

Crystal Gillen (2019)   Bruce Schwint (2018)   Magic Mike Johnson (2020) 

P.O. Box 1871    4048 State Hwy 230   1532 Grass Creek Rd. 

Saratoga WY 82331   Laramie, WY 82070   Casper, WY 82604 

cgillen618@gmail.com   travelingteri2@yahoo.com  magicm@vcn.com 

307-329-6968    307-703-0169    307-265-3256 

 

Newsletter Editor    Director (Traveling Trophy)  Director 

Sandra Ladwig (2020)   Melissa Connely (2018)   Frank Elzay (2019) 

22274 Poison Spider Rd.  75 Honeysuckle    391 Amoretti 

Casper, WY 82604   Casper, WY 82604   Lander, WY 82520 

307-267-4879    307-251-8767    307-332-4665 

WsmlaNews@gmail.com  mconnely@caspercollege.edu  c_elzay @yahoo.com 

 

 

Officers and Directors of WSMLA (term expires). 



WSMLA News 

22274 Poison Spider Road 

Casper, WY 82604 

Don’t forget our upcoming events:  

January 5th,6th, and 7th:  Wyoming State Muzzle Loaders State Ren-

dezvous and Traders Fair.  Ramkota Hotel (307) 266-6000.  Call Trish 

Miller for details, at (307) 234-6591. 

 

February:  George Walker Winter Challenge, at the Arnold’s Range 

near Glenrock.  Call Trish Miller at (307) 234-6591, or Shawn Roth-

meyer at (307) 267-4879, for more details.   

 

If anyone has a shoot flyer or an event that you know that is coming 

up please contact me, so I can put the information in the newsletter.  

You can contact me at WsmlaNews@gmail.com. 

 

 


